

## The Federation of Grove House and King's Park Infant Schools

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Charman King's Park Infant School King's Park, Dereham NR19 2AG

Tel: 01362 694077

e-mail office@kingspark-inf.norfolk.sch.uk

18th September 2019

## Dear Parents/ Carers

Due to an increased number of children in our school who cannot be photographed we have had to make the decision that during assemblies no photographs / videos can be taken. We understand that this may be disappointing for some families. If your child is receiving an award they may stay behind after the assembly if you wish to take a photograph of them with their certificate / badge (this photograph can only be taken by immediate family members).

If your child is receiving any awards and you are unable to attend the assembly please let Mrs Cox know and she will take a photograph on your behalf and send a copy home.

This decision has had to be made in order to safeguard all our children. Thank you for your understanding and co-operation.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Charman
Executive Headteacher





